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Non-uniform Day 

 

The Christmas Fair is fast approaching (Thursday 30th Nov 6-8:30pm) and as 

always we are running our very popular tombola stalls. 

 

On Friday 24th November, we are having a non-uniform day and kindly 

asking for a tombola prize from all pupils in return. These can include: 

 

 A bottle (of any kind, including alcohol ) 

 Chocolate item 

 Gift 

 

All money raised from the Christmas Fair this year will go towards experiences 

provided in school for all children to enjoy so we thank you as always for your 

continued support. 

 

Warm wishes, 

 

 
 

Mrs L Toor 

Acting Headteacher 

 

 

 

 


